
March 9, 2021
Kristen Sartor
Portland, OR 97217

Hello committee members,

I am writing in support of SB 620.  It is common sense that a monthly supervision fee for persons under supervision of community 
corrections programs should not be automatically required.  This should depend on the program and the circumstance. Please do 
not unnecessarily contribute to financial hardships for people.

Thank you very much for your time and service,
Kristen Sartor


